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IDL


This term we will be looking at the ‘’Commonwealth.’ This will give us a deeper insight into the history of the commonwealth and those who were affected by it. The children have identified the areas they want to learn about and we will document our progress on twitter and in the floor book. Ask at home what they have learned. (





Literacy


This term in literacy we will be focusing on the North Lanarkshire spelling programme and this will be a daily focus. We will begin the term by focusing on imaginative writing and studying other imaginative texts to enhance our own writing. Bug club texts will be the focus of our weekly reading and will be followed up at home also. The reciprocal reading skill we will be focusing on this term will be prediction. As a class, we will be reading the novel ‘Windrush Child’ by Benjamin Zephaniah as a focus for our comprehension and discussions. This will also link to our topic.
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French: This term, Mrs Dukes will work with the class in developing their fluency and understanding of the French language..


RME: She will also teach them about the stories, celebrations and traditions of Christianity











Numeracy


Our focus this term will be on


Number Sequencing


Place Value


Developing confidence when talking about number.














How you can help at home…





At present, I am assessing each child’s progress in maths, reading and phonics.  I have issued each child with their log-ins and will update bugclub weekly. It would be a GREAT help to their learning if as many of them engaged with bugclub, or other reading materials, at home to further their learning.  I have created a class TEAMS and will communicate through this also. 





Please continue reading and practising number facts with your child- this makes a huge difference to their learning!





Your support at home is greatly appreciated(.





Ethos & wider achievement at Newark


It has been a great start to the term so far in P5b and I am extremely excited for the memories we will make together. We will have a star pupil every week so be sure to check those schoolbags. Star café will be on the following Thursday at 9:30am. 


You can follow our learning journey on twitter @MrCoyle_Newark , this is where I will regularly post updates, pictures and videos of the class in action.





Health & Wellbeing   


Our PE days are a Tuesday and Friday. In PE we will be developing ball skills. We can use the hall this year, however, I will be trying to take the children outside so please ensure your child is dressed appropriately.


During Health lessons the children will learn about their rights. We will also be developing our emotional awareness through the emotions works programme.






















